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Cancellation of Girls in ICT Day event for 2022 due to COVID-19 Pandemic

With the COVID-19 pandemic, the Government has declared State Of Emergency and all
schools to be closed from 19" March 2022.

For the above and obvious reasons, the Office of the Regulator (“OOTR”) regrets to inform all
its stakeholders that the national celebration of Girls in ICT Day 2022 is cancelled.

Regardless, the International Telecommunications Union (ITU) is hosting the global
celebration of Girls in ICT Day 2022 on virtual format on the 28th April 2022; 14:00 — 15:30
(Central European Date & Time). The main theme for this year’s celebration is “Access and
Safety”. The Virtual Dialogue can be accessed on the below website:

https://www.itu.int/women-and-girls/girls-in-ict/international-girls-in-ict-day-
2022/international-girls-in-ict-celebrations/

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we work through these unprecedented
times together.

Respectfully,

Lematua Gisa Fuatai Purcell
REGULATOR

MKR Building, Savalalo, Samoa



